
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Group: 2 

Program: 1.8 

Question No. SBE14/180 

Senator Bilyk asked the following written question from the 20 November and  

11 December 2014 hearings. 

1. When will further contracts for Mr Stoljar and Junior Counsel be published on Austender?  

2. Why have only some contracts for the above been published?  

3. Has the Minister complied with the Austender publication rules? 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

1. Any variations will be published in accordance with Government reporting requirements. 

2. The contracts were published in January 2015.   

3. See questions 1 and 2. 

 

 


